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a trace, without a note, without taking clothes or his car or money—he is gone.
When a witness says she saw Cade getting into a blue Buick with a woman before his
disappearance, the newspapers report that Cade left town to be with her. But Blair
Owens believes something has happened to Cade, and she’s determined to find him.
River’s Edge Mayoral candidate Ben Jackson seems to have the election locked. But
when Jackson's wife turns up murdered, things begin to shift. Was this the act of
a jealous lover? A dangerous client? Or is this all about the election? Breaker’s
Reef A teenage girl is found murdered, and the scene matches one in a book by a
famous mystery writer who just moved to the island. This murder has a connection
to Hanover House—and the residents there might never be the same.
Fireweed Jill Paton Walsh 2013-08-01 A re-issue of a forgotten favourite, FIREWEED
is an evocative and unflinching story of wartime survival for younger readers Bill
is a fifteen-year-old runaway evacuee, and he's finding that surviving on the
streets of London is pretty easy, thank you very much. He's fed by a local cafe
owner, he earns some cash as a barrow-boy in Covent Garden, and sleeping in the
Underground air-raid shelters is cosy - if a bit smelly. Things get more
complicated for Bill with the arrival of Julie. She's a runaway too, and although
she's a bit posh, she's just as determined as Bill to stay free of interfering
parents and 'the social'. But although it's fun for a while to duck Jerry missiles
and camp out in bombed-out houses, the reality of living through the Blitz quickly
begins to set in. Winter is coming, and Bill and Julie will discover that playing
at being grown-ups can be a very dangerous game.... First published in 1969, and
winner of the 1970's Book World Festival Award, FIREWEED evokes a time of tin
Spitfires, powdered eggs, warm woollen mittens and reading by firelight. Perfect
for readers young and old, this book is a beautifully written classic, full of
adventure, heroism and British wartime courage.
The Illuminati Larry Burkett 2004-10 In the year 2015 an ancient society takes
over the presidency. The world's only prayer rests with a handful of Christians
ready to take on the secret society the Illuminati.
The Journal of Helene Berr Helene Berr 2009-10-27 Not since The Diary of Anne
Frank has there been such a book as this: The joyful but ultimately heartbreaking
journal of a young Jewish woman in occupied Paris, now being published for the
first time, 63 years after her death in a Nazi concentration camp. On April 7,
1942, Hélène Berr, a 21-year-old Jewish student of English literature at the
Sorbonne, took up her pen and started to keep a journal, writing with verve and
style about her everyday life in Paris — about her studies, her friends, her
growing affection for the “boy with the grey eyes,” about the sun in the dewdrops,
and about the effect of the growing restrictions imposed by France’s Nazi

Twisted Innocence Terri Blackstock 2015-02-03 From New York Times bestseller
Blackstock comes a gripping story of a private investigator whose past choices
have finally caught up to her—and are now putting her infant daughter at risk.
Though Holly’s stumbled through most of her adult life as a party girl, she longs
to live a more stable life for her daughter. Then police show up to question her
about the whereabouts of Creed Kershaw, Lily’s father. She has kept his identity a
secret from friends and family—she never even told him about the pregnancy. Now
he’s a person of interest in a drug-related murder case. Determined to keep him
out of their lives and turn him over to police, Holly uses her private
investigating skills to search for him. But her bravado backfires when he turns
the tables and takes her and the baby hostage. As desperate hours tick by, Holly
realizes his connection to Leonard Miller—the man who has gunned down several
members of her family. Creed claims he’s innocent and that Miller is after him
too. His gentleness with Lily moves her, but she can’t trust a man who has held
her at gunpoint . . . even if he reminds her so much of herself. Dangers old and
new threaten Holly and her baby, and lives are demanded as sacrifices for love.
Through a complex web of mistakes and regret, redemption is the one hope Holly has
left to hold on to. Full-length suspense novel Includes discussion questions for
book clubs Part of the Moonlighters series Book One: Truth Stained Lies Book Two:
Distortion Book Three: Twisted Innocence
If I Live Terri Blackstock 2018 "Casey Cox is still on the run after being
indicted for murder. The hunt that began with her bloody footprints escalates, and
she's running out of places to hide. Her face is all over the news, and her
disguises are no longer enough. It's only a matter of time before someone
recognizes her. Dylan Roberts, the investigator who once hunted her, is now her
only hope. Terrifying attempts on Dylan's life could force Casey out of hiding.
The clock is ticking on both their lives, but exposing the real killers is more
complicated than they knew. Amassing the evidence to convict their enemies draws
Dylan and Casey together, but their relationship has consequences. Will one life
have to be sacrificed to protect the other?"--Dust jacket.
The Cape Refuge Collection Terri Blackstock 2014-07-15 New York Times bestselling
author Terri Blackstock’s Cape Refuge series is now available in one volume. Cape
Refuge When Thelma and Wayne Owens are found murdered in the warehouse where they
held their church services, their son-in-law Jonathan is arrested for the
crime—but his wife Morgan and her sister Blair, Thelma and Wayne’s daughters, are
confident that he didn’t do it and set out to find the real killer. Southern Storm
Police Chief Cade disappears after hitting and killing a man with his car. Without
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock
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occupiers. Berr brought a keen literary sensibility to her writing, a talent that
renders the story it relates all the more rich, all the more heartbreaking. The
first day Berr has to wear the yellow star on her coat, she writes, “I held my
head high and looked people so straight in the eye they turned away. But it’s
hard.” More, many more, humiliations were to follow, which she records, now with a
view to posterity. She wants the journal to go to her fiancé, who has enrolled
with the Free French Forces, as she knows she may not live much longer. She was
right. The final entry is dated February 15, 1944, and ends with the chilling
words: “Horror! Horror! Horror!” Berr and her family were arrested three weeks
later. She went — as was discovered later — on the death march from Auschwitz to
Bergen-Belsen, where she died of typhus in April 1945, within a month of Anne
Frank and just days before the liberation of the camp. The journal did eventually
reach her fiancé, and for over fifty years it was kept private. In 2002, it was
donated to the Memorial of the Shoah in Paris. Before it was first published in
France in January 2008, translation rights had already been sold for twelve
languages.
Leaving Lavender Tides Colleen Coble 2018-12-04 Shauna and Zach’s dream
honeymoon—turned nightmare. Having narrowly avoided tragedy in their hometown of
Lavender Tides, Washington, Shauna and Zach Bannister are finally on a honeymoon
cruise through the Hawaiian islands. Lost in the glow of their newfound love, they
eagerly anticipate basking in the warmth of the lush tropics. But soon the
newlyweds begin receiving mysterious threats. After Zach survives two attempts on
his life – staged as freak accidents – Shauna ominously receives flowers from a
stranger. The lovers become unwitting detectives in an urgent pursuit to discover
the identity of their murderous stalker. Set against the spectacular Hawaiian
landscape, Colleen Coble’s lightning-paced novella is a haunting journey into a
world as remote and hidden as it is beautiful, as spellbinding as it is wondrous.
Line of Duty Terri Blackstock 2009-05-26 At the request of her many fans—Terri
Blackstock revisits the heroic cast of characters in this fifth book in her bestselling Newpointe 911 series In Line of Duty, a bomb explodes at the Icon
International building in New Orleans while lawyer Jill Clark Nichols is in the
top floor boardroom. The thirty-story building goes up in flames and fire
departments from all around the area are called in. The firefighters from
Newpointe are especially concerned since they know Jill is inside the building.
Dan, her husband, rushes in to save her. But as firefighters work to evacuate the
upper floors of the building, a second and third bomb explode, causing the lower
floors to cave in. Firefighters and civilians are buried beneath the rubble. When
the smoke finally clears, a count is taken. Jill narrowly escapes the chaos of the
explosions and fire only to find Dan missing. Were the bombs the act of a
terrorist, or a scheme coming from a heart of greed? Can Jill’s faith carry her
through these long days of pain and uncertainty? And will Dan survive this tragedy
. . . or sacrifice his life in the line of duty?
River's Edge Terri Blackstock 2009-07-27 The man Lisa Jackson loved most may have
betrayed her. Another used deception to manipulate her. But did one of them kill
her? Ben Jackson is sure to defeat Jonathan Cleary in Cape Refuge’s mayoral race,
until his wife turns up missing the day before a major debate. Suspecting foul
play, Police Chief Cade launches an island-wide search. But it takes a psychic’s
“vision” to point police to the riverside—and Lisa’s body. The evidence
implicating Ben in his wife’s murder is convincing. But as a local scandal
escalates into a national media circus, Cade’s instincts tell him to dig deeper.
And he’s not the only one. Blair Owens of the Cape Refuge Journal is using her
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

investigative skills to uncover a rat’s nest of dirty secrets—and more than one
person with a motive for murder. But Blair’s methods are jeopardizing her
relationship with Cade, and an unsolicited prediction from the psychic only adds
to her troubles. Is the man’s so-called gift truly from God, as he claims? Did
Lisa’s murder have anything to do with the mayoral race, her husband’s alleged
affair, or her decade-long struggle with infertility? Whoever the killer is, he’s
about to take his evasion of justice to the next, lethal level. And someone else
is going to die.
Emerald Windows Terri Blackstock 2009-08-30 Ten years ago, devastated by an ugly
scandal, Brooke Martin fled the small town of Hayden to pursue a career as a
stained glass artist. Now Brooke has returned on business to discover that some
things never change. Her spotted reputation remains. Tongues still wag. And that
makes what should be her dream assignment tough.Brooke has been hired to design
new stained glass windows at Hayden Bible Church. The job is a career windfall.
But Nick Marcello is overseeing the project, and some in the church think Nick and
Brooke’s relationship is not entirely professional--and as before, there is no
convincing those people otherwise. In the face of mounting rumors, the two set out
to produce the masterpiece Nick has conceived: a brilliant set of windows
displaying God’s covenants in the Bible. For Brooke, it is more than a project--it
is a journey toward faith. But opposition is heating up. A vicious battle of words
and will is about to tax Brooke’s commitment to the limit. Only this time, she is
determined not to run.
Between Sundays Karen Kingsbury 2008-09-09 Aaron Hill has it all—athletic good
looks and the many privileges of a star quarterback. His Sundays are spent playing
NFL football in front of a televised audience of millions. But Aaron’s about to
receive an unexpected handoff, one that will give him a whole new view of his
self-centered life.Derrick Anderson is a family man who volunteers his time with
foster kids while sustaining a long career as a pro football player. But now he’s
looking for a miracle. He must act as team mentor while still striving for the one
thing that matters most this season—keeping a promise he made years ago.Megan Gunn
works two jobs and spends her spare time helping at the youth center. Much of what
she does, she does for the one boy for whom she is everything—a foster child whose
dying mother left him in Megan’s care. Now she wants to adopt him, but one
obstacle stands in the way. Her foster son, Cory, is convinced that 49ers
quarterback Aaron Hill is his father.Two men and the game they love. A woman with
a heart for the lonely and lost, and a boy who believes the impossible. Thrown
together in a season of self-discovery, they’re about to learn lessons in
character and grace, love and sacrifice.Because in the end life isn’t defined by
what takes place on the first day of the week, but how we live it between Sundays.
True Honor Dee Henderson 2011-02-17 CIA officer Darcy St. James is after a man who
knew that the September 11 attacks would happen. Navy SEAL Sam "Cougar" Houston is
busy being deployed around the world chasing after this man. Under the pressure of
war St. James and Houston discover the sweetness of love, but their romance might
be short lived.
Southern Storm Terri Blackstock 2003 Unable to believe that missing police chief
Cade is actually responsible for a hit-and-run murder, Blair Owens finds proving
the man's innocence further challenged when a kidnapper places a ransom call from
Cade's cell phone. Original.
Breaker's Reef Terri Blackstock 2009-05-26 Murder and mystery continue in Book
Four of the Cape Refuge series A famous mystery writer has just moved to Cape
Refuge when a teenage girl is found murdered. Sheila Caruso–ex-con, mother to
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Sadie and Caleb, and resident of Hanover House–is working for the writer when she
discovers that a scene in one of his novels matches the crime scene. When Police
Chief Cade and Blair Owens discover a second dead teenager–mirroring a murder in
another of the eccentric writer’s books–Cade is drawn into a web of trickery and
deceit. Evidence turns up in Cade’s own truck, and suddenly he becomes the numberone suspect. Cade tries to clear his name, but when eighteen-year-old Sadie Caruso
disappears, tensions mount to a fever pitch. Can Cade find the real killer before
Sadie winds up dead? Is the novelist a demented killer, or a hapless victim? And
what does Sadie’s own mother have to do with the crimes? Secrets are uncovered,
while lessons are learned about the sins of the father being visited upon his
children. Will the consequences of Sheila’s life be fatal, or is there redemption
and mercy for her and her children? “Chief Matthew Cade rarely considered another
line of work, but news of the dead teenage girl made him long for a job as an
accountant or electrician—some benign vocation that didn’t require him to look
into the eyes of grieving parents.”
More of Jesus, Less of Me Joan Cavanaugh 1976
Evidence of Mercy Terri Blackstock 2010-02-23 The plane crash nearly ended Lynda’s
life. Was it an accident or sabotage? Lynda Barrett, a young lawyer, hates to sell
her plane, but she can no longer afford to keep it. Enter Jake Stevens: wealthy,
arrogant, and interested in buying Lynda’s beloved Piper. Together, he and Lynda
embark on a test flight that ends in disaster--hurling them into a terrifying
sequence of events. One thing becomes clear: Someone is out to get Lynda . . .
someone who will not be satisfied until she is dead. This riveting novel takes the
reader on a suspense-filled flight into a world where the dark side of human
nature meets with a higher power . . . where love finds root in the midst of
hatred’s savagery . . . and where terrifying and uncontrollable circumstances
become the unlikely catalysts for forgiveness and faith. Evidence of Mercy is book
one in the Sun Coast Chronicles by award-winning author Terri Blackstock. From
absorbing legal drama to lightning-paced action, the Sun Coast Chronicles offers
suspense at its finest, tempered with remarkable realism and penetrating insights
into the human heart. Look for Ulterior Motives, Justifiable Means, and
Presumption of Guilt at your favorite bookstore.
The Gathering Place Thomas Kinkade 2005-07-26 This moving novel in Thomas Kinkade
and Katherine Spencer's New York Times bestselling Cape Light series takes us back
to the tightly knit community on the New England coast that has captured our
hearts… Now that the Cape Light election is over, Mayor Emily Warwick can finally
focus on her burgeoning relationship with Sara—the daughter she gave up for
adoption twenty years ago. Seeing her after all these years has stirred up some
conflicting feelings for Emily. While she is grateful to have Sara back in her
life, she can’t help but regret their years apart. Typically she would turn to
Reverend Ben for guidance, but turmoil within his own family has inspired a crisis
of faith for the minister, making him question whether he is qualified to counsel
his congregants. And then there’s the fact that Emily is slowly falling for
newspaper publisher Dan Forbes, who’d been all set to leave for an extended
sailing trip until an accident dashed his plans—giving him and Emily more time to
develop their bond. But with two grown children of his own, would Dan ever want to
start another family? Emily hopes so—because she’s eager for a second chance at
life...
They Never Said It Paul F. Boller Jr. 1990-06-14 Abraham Lincoln never said, "You
cannot fool all the people all the time." Thomas Jefferson never said, "That
government is best which governs least." And Horace Greeley never said, "Go west,
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

young man." In They Never Said It, Paul F. Boller, Jr. and John George examine
hundreds of misquotations, incorrect attributions, and blatant fabrications,
outlining the origins of the quotes and revealing why we should consign them to
the historical trashcan. Many of the misquotes are quite harmless. Some are
inadvertent misquotes that have become popular (Shakespeare actually said, "The
best part of valor is discretion"), others, the inventions of reporters
embellishing a story (Franklin Roosevelt never opened a speech to a DAR group with
the salutation, "My fellow immigrants"). But some of the quotes, such as Charles
Darwin's supposed deathbed recantation of evolution, falsify the historical record
with their blatant dishonesty. And other chillingly vicious ones, filled with
virulent racial and religious prejudices, completely distort the views of the
person supposedly quoted and spread distrust and hatred among the gullible. These
include the forged remarks attributed to Benjamin Franklin that Jews should be
excluded from America and the fabricated condemnation of Catholics attributed to
Lincoln. An entertaining and thought-provoking book, They Never Said It covers a
great deal of history and sets it right. Going beyond a mere catalog of popular
misconceptions, Boller and George reveal how rightists and leftists, and atheists
and evangelists all have at times twisted and even invented the words of eminent
figures to promote their own ends. The ultimate debunking reference, it perfectly
complements handbooks of quotations.
The Last Town on Earth Thomas Mullen 2006-08-29 A town under quarantine during the
1918 flu epidemic must reckon with forces beyond their control in a powerful,
sweeping novel of morality in a time of upheaval “An American variation on Albert
Camus’ The Plague.”—Chicago Tribune NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY USA
TODAY AND CHICAGO TRIBUNE • WINNER OF THE JAMES FENIMORE COOPER PRIZE FOR
HISTORICAL FICTION Deep in the mist-shrouded forests of the Pacific Northwest is a
small mill town called Commonwealth, conceived as a haven for workers weary of
exploitation. For Philip Worthy, the adopted son of the town’s founder, it is a
haven in another sense—as the first place in his life he’s had a loving family to
call his own. And yet, the ideals that define this outpost are being threatened
from all sides. A world war is raging, and with the fear of spies rampant, the
loyalty of all Americans is coming under scrutiny. Meanwhile, another shadow has
fallen across the region in the form of a deadly virus striking down vast swaths
of surrounding communities. When Commonwealth votes to quarantine itself against
contagion, guards are posted at the single road leading in and out of town, and
Philip Worthy is among them. He will be unlucky enough to be on duty when a cold,
hungry, tired—and apparently ill—soldier presents himself at the town’s doorstep
begging for sanctuary. The encounter that ensues, and the shots that are fired,
will have deafening reverberations throughout Commonwealth, escalating until every
human value—love, patriotism, community, family, friendship—not to mention the
town’s very survival, is imperiled. Inspired by a little-known historical footnote
regarding towns that quarantined themselves during the 1918 epidemic, The Last
Town on Earth is a remarkably moving and accomplished debut.
The Ambition Lee Strobel 2011-05-31 A corrupt judge in a mob murder case. A
disillusioned pastor, hungry for power. A cynical reporter, sniffing for a
scandal. A gambling addict whose secret tape threatens the lives of everyone who
hears it.New York Times bestselling author, Lee Strobel, weaves these edgy
characters into an intricate thriller set in a gleaming, suburban megachurch, a
big-city newspaper struggling for survival, and the shadowy corridors of political
intrigue. The unexpected climax is as gripping as the contract killing that
punctuates the opening scene.
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Word of Honor Terri Blackstock 2009-07-27 What will it cost to keep a promise? Of
the four people at the Newpointe post office when the bomb went off, three were
killed instantly. The fourth, a five-year-old boy, lies comatose in the hospital
and might not survive. Who would do such a thing? The answer comes in the form of
a gunman crashing through the door of the hotel room where Jill Clark is staying.
With a rifle barrel pointed at her temple, the young attorney suddenly finds
herself the hostage of a desperate man whose actions hardly fit his claim that
he’s innocent of the bombing. Only later, when the suspect is behind bars, does
Jill wonder whether he’s as guilty as he appears. Prompted by a terrifying attempt
on her life, Jill and old flame Dan Nichols dig deeper into the case. But standing
in their way lies an obstacle Jill hasn’t counted on: the power of a covenant. It
could change her life. Or, with the clock ticking, it could seal her death. Word
of Honor is book three in the Newpointe 911 series by award-winning novelist Terri
Blackstock. Newpointe 911 offers taut, superbly crafted novels of faith, fear, and
close-knit small-town relationships, seasoned with romance and tempered by
insights into the nature of relationships, redemption, and the human heart. Look
also for Private Justice, Line of Duty, Shadow of Doubt, and Trial by Fire.
Night Light Terri Blackstock 2009-05-18 Survival has become a lifestyle, and
technology is a thing of the past as the Branning family learns that the power
outage is worldwide. Everyone is desperate. When two young thieves break into the
Brannings’ home and clean out the food in their pantry, Jeff Branning tracks them
to a filthy apartment and discovers a family of children living alone, stealing to
stay alive. Where is their mother? The search for answers uncovers a trail of
desperation and murder . . . and for the Brannings, a powerful new purpose that
can transform their entire community—and above all, themselves. But how will they
do what’s right when so much is going wrong? New York Times bestselling suspense
author Terri Blackstock weaves a masterful what-if novel in which global
catastrophe reveals the darkness in human hearts—and lights the way to restoration
for a self-centered world. “Blackstock is absolutely masterful at bringing
spiritual dilemmas to the surface and allowing readers to wrestle with them
alongside her characters.” —RT Book Reviews, 4.5 stars (of Dawn’s Light)
It's My Life Melody Carlson 2009-02-04 In this emotional sequel to Diary of a
Teenage Girl, Caitlin O'Conner faces new trials as she grows in her faith and
strives to maintain the recent commitments she's made to God. As a new believer,
Caitlin begins her summer job and makes preparations for a Mexico mission trip
with her church youth group. Torn between new spiritual directions and loyalty to
Beanie, her best friend (now pregnant), Caitlin searches out her personal values
on friendship, romance, dating, life goals, and key relationships with God and
family. Tough choices threaten her progress, and her year climaxes in her
realization that maturity sometimes means life-impacting decisions must be made
... by faith alone.
The Restoration Collection Terri Blackstock 2014-07-01 New York Times bestselling
suspense author Terri Blackstock’s Restoration novels are now available as an ebook collection. Last Light Doug Branning’s mind raced to understand—planes were
falling out of the sky, crashing, and burning? Night Light Danger lurks around
every corner. Now it’s inside the Brannings’ home.Survival has become a lifestyle,
and technology is a thing of the past as the Branning family learns that the power
outage is worldwide. Everyone is desperate. True Light Deni Branning is growing
closer to Mark, and she sees him as a hero, not a traitor. She and her family set
out to find the person who really pulled the trigger. But clearing Mark’s
reputation is only part of the battle. Protecting him from the neighbors who
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ostracized him is just as difficult. Dawn’s Light As the power begins to be
restored, the Brannings face their toughest crisis yet. Will God require more of
them this time than they’re prepared to give?
The Jade Lily Kirsty Manning 2018-04-24 'Manning renders Shanghai as a riot of
flavors, sights, and sounds, its elegance clashing against gritty poverty in this
exquisite window into the past.' - Booklist, starred review 'Kirsty Manning has
woven, blended, sewn the threads of history, family secrets, the past and the
present into a page-turning, beautiful novel. Her talent for researching and
writing a seamless dual-narrative story with characters reflecting tragedy and
trauma lived, and survived, will enthral and educate. Her approach and style to
the multiple cultures and countries reinforces that humanity will rise above evil.
The Jade Lily is a story rich in the elements of plot, characters, and unselfish
love leading to hope: the last thing to die.' - Heather Morris, author of the
bestselling The Tattooist of Auschwitz In 2016, fleeing London with a broken
heart, Alexandra returns to Australia to be with her grandparents, Romy and
Wilhelm, when her grandfather is dying. With only weeks left together, her
grandparents begin to reveal the family mysteries they have kept secret for more
than half a century. In 1939, two young girls meet in Shanghai, the 'Paris of the
East': beautiful local Li and Viennese refugee Romy form a fierce friendship. But
the deepening shadows of World War Two fall over the women as Li and Romy slip
between the city's glamorous French Concession and the desperate Shanghai Ghetto.
Eventually, they are forced separate ways as Romy doubts Li's loyalties. After
Wilhelm dies, Alexandra flies to Shanghai, determined to trace her grandparents'
past. As she peels back the layers of their hidden lives, she begins to question
everything she knows about her family - and herself. A gorgeously told tale of
female friendship, the price of love, and the power of hardship and courage to
shape us all. 'This is a rich, sensual, and evocative novel, fragrant with the
smell of crushed herbs and flowers, and haunted by the high cost that women must
sometimes pay to find both love and their vocation.' Kate Forsyth on The Midsummer
Garden '...compelling, passionate and admirable.' Australian Women's Weekly on The
Midsummer Garden
Catching Christmas Terri Blackstock 2018-10-09 An overworked attorney’s
grandmother will stop at nothing to find her a date for Christmas in this
heartwarming holiday love story about finding what really matters in life. As a
first-year law associate, Sydney Batson knows she will be updating her resume by
New Year’s if she loses her current case. So when her grandmother gets
inexplicably ill while Sydney is in court, she arranges for a cab to take her
grandmother to the clinic. The last thing cab driver Finn Parrish wants is to be
saddled with a wheelchair-bound old lady with dementia. But because Miss Callie
reminds him of his own mother, whom he failed miserably in her last days, he can’t
say no when she keeps calling him for rides. Once a successful gourmet chef,
Finn’s biggest concern now is paying his rent, but half the time Callie doesn’t
remember to pay him. And as she starts to feel better, she leads him on wild-goose
chases to find a Christmas date for her granddaughter. When Finn meets Sydney,
he’s quite certain she’s never needed help finding a date. Does Miss Callie have
an ulterior motive, or is this just a mission driven by delusions? He’s willing to
do whatever he can to help fulfill Callie’s Christmas wish. He just never expected
to be a vital part of it. Praise for Catching Christmas: “The feel-good Christmas
book of the year. Blackstock’s tale of love and redemption wrapped in a holiday
bow will leave you smiling. Don’t miss Catching Christmas.”—Rachel Hauck, New York
Times bestselling author “Darling and laugh-out-loud cute, Catching Christmas
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makes the reader think about the important things in life. I read it in one gulp
and wished there was more. Highly recommended!”—Colleen Coble, USA TODAY
bestselling author “Blackstock weaves a compelling, romantic tale that is sure to
get you into the Christmas spirit!”—Denise Hunter, bestselling author Stand-alone
romance novel Perfect for gift giving or as a stocking stuffer Hopeful and
encouraging Christmas story that will appeal to fans of Hallmark movies Includes
discussion questions for book clubs
The If I Run Series Terri Blackstock 2018-11-06 Three complete novels from USA
TODAY bestselling author Terri Blackstock are now available in a low-priced, onevolume e-collection! If I Run The USA TODAY bestseller! Casey knows the truth. But
it won’t set her free. Casey Cox’s DNA is all over the crime scene. There’s no use
talking to police; they’ve failed her abysmally before. She has to flee before
she’s arrested . . . or worse. The truth doesn’t matter anymore. But what is the
truth? That’s the question haunting Dylan Roberts, the war-weary veteran hired to
find Casey. PTSD has marked him damaged goods, but bringing Casey back can redeem
him. Though the crime scene seems to tell the whole story, details of the murder
aren’t adding up. Casey Cox doesn’t fit the profile of a killer. But are Dylan’s
skewed perceptions keeping him from being objective? If she isn’t guilty, why did
she run? Unraveling her past and the evidence that condemns her will take more
time than he has, but as Dylan’s damaged soul intersects with hers, he is faced
with two choices: the girl who occupies his every thought is a psychopathic killer
. . . or a selfless hero. And the truth could be the most deadly weapon yet. If
I'm Found In this riveting sequel to the USA TODAY bestseller If I Run, evil
lurks, drawing Casey out of the shadows . . . but there is light shining in the
darkness. Casey Cox is still on the run, fleeing prosecution for a murder she
didn’t commit. Dylan Roberts—her most relentless pursuer—is still on her trail,
but his secret emails insist he knows the truth and wants to help her. He’s let
her escape before when he had her in his grasp, but trust doesn’t come easily. As
Casey works to collect evidence about the real murderers, she stumbles on another
unbearable injustice: an abused child and a suicidal man who’s also been falsely
accused. Casey risks her own safety to right this wrong and protect the little
girl from her tormenters. But doing so is risky and may result in her capture—and
if she’s captured, she has no doubt she’ll be murdered before she ever steps foot
in a jail cell. If I Live The hunt is almost over. Casey Cox is still on the run
after being indicted for murder. The hunt that began with her bloody footprints
escalates, and she’s running out of places to hide. Her face is all over the news,
and her disguises are no longer enough. It’s only a matter of time before someone
recognizes her. Dylan Roberts, the investigator who once hunted her, is now her
only hope. Terrifying attempts on Dylan’s life could force Casey out of hiding.
The clock is ticking on both their lives, but exposing the real killers is more
complicated than they knew. Amassing the evidence to convict their enemies draws
Dylan and Casey together, but their relationship has consequences. Will one life
have to be sacrificed to protect the other? With If I Live, Terri Blackstock takes
us on one more heart-stopping chase in the sensational conclusion to the If I Run
series.
The War Below Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch 2018-04-24 This companion novel to
Skrypuch's Making Bombs for Hitler follows a boy who joins the underground
Ukrainian resistance in the fight against Hitler. The Nazis took Luka from his
home in Ukraine and forced him into a labor camp. Now, Luka has smuggled himself
out -- even though he left behind his dearest friend, Lida. Someday, he vows,
he'll find her again.But first, he must survive.Racing through the woods and
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

mountains, Luka evades capture by both Nazis and Soviet agents. Though he finds
some allies, he never knows who to trust. As Luka makes difficult choices in order
to survive, desperate rescues and guerilla raids put him in the line of fire. Can
he persevere long enough to find Lida again or make it back home where his father
must be waiting for him?Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch, author of Making Bombs for
Hitler, delivers another action-packed story, inspired by true events, of daring
quests and the crucial decisions we make in the face of war.
Chosen People Robert Whitlow 2018-11-06 From the streets of Atlanta to the alleys
of Jerusalem, Chosen People is an international legal drama where hidden motives
thrive, the risk of death is real, and the search for truth has many faces. During
a terrorist attack near the Western Wall in Jerusalem, a courageous mother
sacrifices her life to save her four-year-old daughter, leaving behind a grieving
husband and a motherless child. Hana Abboud, a Christian Arab Israeli lawyer
trained at Hebrew University, typically uses her language skills to represent
international clients for an Atlanta law firm. When her boss is contacted by Jakob
Brodsky, a young Jewish lawyer pursuing a lawsuit on behalf of the woman’s family
under the US Anti-Terrorism laws, he calls on Hana’s expertise to take point on
the case. After careful prayer, she joins forces with Jakob, and they quickly
realize the need to bring in a third member for their team, an Arab investigator
named Daud Hasan, based in Israel. As the case evolves, this team of investigators
will uncover truths that will forever change their understanding of justice,
heritage, and what it means to be chosen for a greater purpose. First of the
Chosen People novels (Chosen People, Promised Land) Christian fiction set in the
USA and in Israel Full-length novel (over 120,000 words)
Never Again Good-Bye Terri Blackstock 2010-02-23 Normally, Wes Grayson would have
been attracted to the striking woman with the camera. But this woman has clearly
been stalking Amy, his adoptive daughter and the center of his life. And a threat
to Amy is a threat to Wes. Laney Fields has no desire to threaten anyone, just a
longing to see the child she’d brought into the world six years ago and then been
forced to release for adoption. But when she learns that Amy’s adoptive mother has
died, Laney becomes determined to play a part in her daughter’s life. Between a
man and woman torn by past losses, present fears, and the paradox of their growing
fascination for each other, stands one small child. She could be the object of
distrust that will drive them apart or the agent of faith in God that can bring
them together.
Last Light Terri Blackstock 2009-05-18 Birmingham, Alabama, has lost all power.
Its streets are jammed with cars that won’t start, its airport engulfed in flames
from burning planes. All communications—cell phones, computers, even radios—are
silent. Every home and business is dark. Is it a natural disaster . . . a
terrorist attack . . . or something far worse? In the face of a crisis that sweeps
an entire high-tech planet back to a time before electricity, the Branning family
faces a choice. Will they hoard their possessions in order to survive—or trust God
to provide as they share their resources with those around them? Yesterday’s world
is gone. Family and community are all that remain. And the outage is revealing the
worst in some. Desperation can be dangerous when a killer lives among them. New
York Times bestselling suspense author Terri Blackstock weaves a masterful what-if
novel in which global catastrophe reveals the darkness in human hearts—and lights
the way to restoration for a self-centered world. “Blackstock is absolutely
masterful at bringing spiritual dilemmas to the surface and allowing readers to
wrestle with them alongside her characters.” —RT Book Reviews, 4.5 stars (of
Dawn’s Light)
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The Moonlighters Collection Terri Blackstock 2015-04-14 Terri Blackstock’s
bestselling Moonlighters trilogy—now available in one volume! Truth Stained Lies
When truth doesn’t make sense, will lies prevail? Distortion A husband’s lies can
have deadly consequences. Twisted Innocence Holly Cramer’s past choices have
finally caught up to her, but she never expected them to endanger her baby.
Intervention Terri Blackstock 2010-11-29 Barbara Covington has one more chance to
save her daughter from a devastating addiction: staging an intervention. But when
eighteen-year-old Emily disappears on the way to drug treatment--and her
interventionist is found dead at the airport where she was last seen--Barbara
enters her darkest nightmare of all.
Red Sky Over Hawaii Sara Ackerman 2020-06-09 Inspired by real places and events of
WWII, Red Sky Over Hawaii immerses the reader in a time of American history full
of suspicion and peril in this lush and poignant tale about the indisputable power
of doing the right thing against all odds. The attack on Pearl Harbor changes
everything for Lana Hitchcock. Arriving home on the Big Island too late to
reconcile with her estranged father, she is left alone to untangle the clues of
his legacy, which lead to a secret property tucked away in the remote rain forest
of Kilauea volcano. When the government starts taking away her neighbors as
suspected sympathizers, Lana shelters two young German girls, a Japanese fisherman
and his son. As tensions escalate, they are forced into hiding—only to discover
the hideaway house is not what they expected. When a detainment camp is
established nearby, Lana struggles to keep the secrets of those in her care. Trust
could have dangerous consequences. As their lives weave together, Lana begins to
understand the true meaning of family and how the bonds of love carry us through
the worst times.
If I Run Terri Blackstock 2016-02-16 Casey knows the truth. But it won’t set her
free. Casey Cox’s DNA is all over the crime scene. There’s no use talking to
police; they’ve failed her abysmally before. She has to flee before she’s arrested
. . . or worse. The truth doesn’t matter anymore. But what is the truth? That’s
the question haunting Dylan Roberts, the war-weary veteran hired to find Casey.
PTSD has marked him damaged goods, but bringing Casey back can redeem him. Though
the crime scene seems to tell the whole story, details of the murder aren’t adding
up. Casey Cox doesn’t fit the profile of a killer. But are Dylan’s skewed
perceptions keeping him from being objective? If she isn’t guilty, why did she
run? Unraveling her past and the evidence that condemns her will take more time
than he has, but as Dylan’s damaged soul intersects with hers, he is faced with
two choices: the girl who occupies his every thought is a psychopathic killer . .
. or a selfless hero. And the truth could be the most deadly weapon yet. Fulllength romantic suspense novel Includes discussion questions for book Clubs Other
series from Terri Blackstock: Cape Refuge, Newpointe 911, the SunCoast Chronicles,
and the Restoration series
If I'm Found Terri Blackstock 2017-03-21 From New York Times bestselling author
Terri Blackstock, If I'm Found continues the heart pounding story of Casey Cox as
she races to escape capture and bring the true killer to justice.
Found Karen Kingsbury 2011 John Baxter attempts to fulfill his wife's dying wish
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to find their firstborn son, actor Dayne Matthews embarks on a personal search for
truth, and theater director Katy Hart makes a decision that may completely
transform her life.
Southern Storm-Cape Refuge 2 in 1 Terri Blackstock 2009-05-26 Set in the South,
volumes one and two from the Cape Refuge suspense series by Terri Blackstock come
together under one cover. A unique island setting, close-knit relationships, fastpaced action, and underlying themes of faith combine to make for reading you can’t
put down at a value you can’t turn down.
the Cape Refuge Terri Blackstock 2009-05-18 A gripping tale from New York Times
bestselling suspense author Terri Blackstock. When the kindest couple in Cape
Refuge is found murdered at their church, their daughter will have to find the
killer . . . before her own husband is convicted. Wade and Thelma Owens run a
halfway house on the small island of Cape Refuge that caters to wayward souls just
out of prison. So when Wade and Thelma turn up brutally murdered, the town goes
into shock, concerned that one of the Hanover House residents is a murderer who
could strike again. Shattered by her parents’ deaths, Morgan Cleary struggles to
keep Hanover House running while her husband, Jonathan, has been arrested for the
murder. As the killer runs free, a lethal race against time ensues, with far more
than the halfway house at stake. Full-length suspense novel with a thread of
romance Part of the Cape Refuge series Book One: Cape Refuge Book Two: Southern
Storm Book Three: River’s Edge Book Four: Breaker’s Reef
Truth Stained Lies Terri Blackstock 2013-03-12 The first book in the riveting
Moonlighters Series from New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author Terri
Blackstock. “Crisp prose, an engaging story, and brisk pacing make this thriller
another home run for Blackstock.” —Library Journal, starred review When truth
doesn’t make sense, will lies prevail? Cathy Cramer is a former lawyer and
investigative blogger who writes commentary on high-profile homicides. When she
finds a threatening note warning her that she’s about to experience the same kind
of judgment and speculation that she dishes out in her blog, Cathy writes it off
as mischief . . . until her brother’s wife is murdered and all the “facts” point
to him. The killer has staged the crime to make the truth too far-fetched to
believe. Working to solve the murder and clear her brother’s name, Cathy and her
two sisters, Holly and Juliet, moonlight as part-time private investigators.
Juliet, a stay-at-home mom of two boys, and Holly, a scattered ne’er-do-well who
drives a taxi, put aside their fear to hunt down the real killer. Stakes rise when
their brother’s grieving five-year-old son is kidnapped. As police focus on the
wrong set of clues, the three sisters and their battered detective friend are the
only hope for solving this bizarre crime, saving the child, and freeing their
brother. “A story rich with texture and suspense, this family murder mystery
unfolds with fast pacing, a creepy clown murder suspect, and threatening blog
visitor to boot.” —Publishers Weekly “Truth Stained Lies is the first in what’s
likely to be a very popular new series for Blackstock. Her characters are flawed,
faltering in their faith, and ultimately human. They’re the kind of people you
wish you had as friends. This latest novel should appeal to millions of existing
fans and millions of new fans who just don’t know it yet.” —CBA Retailers +
Resources
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